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First name: Kelly
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Title: 

Comments: I am writing to support the construction of the Honey Badger trails for a couple of reasons. As our

area continues to grow, recreation seeking individuals need more places to play. We live by the Canfield system,

and when I take my young daughter on the trails, sometimes she takes longer to respond to the traffic then I'd

like. Less traffic means safer for her. Also, as a runner and hiker, it'd be nice to have the non motorized trail to

avoid the uneven terrain created by dirt bikes. 

 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter!


